[bookmark: _MailOriginal][bookmark: _GoBack]From: Jane Olds [mailto:clerk@launton-pc.gov.uk] 
Sent: 15 January 2019 12:39
To: Rebekah Morgan; DC Support
Subject: Planning application reference 18/02191/LB

Dear Rebekah,

Launton Parish Council met on Thursday 10 January and considered planning application reference 18/02191/LB from Bicester Heritage with the proposal for "The removal of 2no windows for replacement with new doors for vehicle access, extension of the external hardstanding and removal of internal partition walls" at the meeting.

There were no comments or objections to the proposal.

I hope that this is of help to you.

Yours sincerely,

Jane Olds
Launton Parish Clerk
13 Oak Close
Bicester
OX26 3XD
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